
 

     

 

 

 

We invite you to share our  

Sorry Day 2018 
Commemoration 

 
 

Twenty one years ago, the Bringing Them Home Report was tabled in the Federal Parliament. 
This day is now know as Sorry Day and is commemorated nationally with thousands of 

Australians from all walks of life participating in memorial services, commemorative 
meetings, survival celebrations and community gatherings to acknowledge the Stolen 

Generations. 
 
 

“An apology begins the Healing process. 

It means an understanding, a willingness to enter into the suffering 
It implies a commitment to do more” 

The Late Sir Ronald Wilson 
Co-Author “Bringing Them Home” report 

 

When: Friday, May 25, 2018 
 

Time: 10.15am Gather Monash Park Rose Garden (next to Senior Citizens 
Clubrooms) 

 10.30 – 11.15am Sorry Day Commemoration  
11.15 – 11.45am Commemorative Walk along Fryers St to the murals of Uncle 
Doug Nicholls, Uncle William Cooper, Aunty Marge Tucker and Nanny Nora 
Charles 
11.45am La Trobe University commemoration   
12.15pm A light lunch will be provided at LaTrobe 
 

RSVP: To help with catering for lunch, please reply by Wednesday May 23  

 https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sorry-day-2018-commemoration-tickets-
45419659424 

 

Enquiries:  Bobby  0434 279 653   |   Dierdre 5821 6600 
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